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Dear Pre-School families,                                     
 
Have your say on Preschool provision at Rotherfield Primary School  
 
Following discussion with the current Trustees of Rotherfield Pre-School, the Governing Board of 
Rotherfield Primary School are exploring options to provide a Pre-School Provision within 
Rotherfield. This would be on the site of the current Rotherfield Pre-School.   
 
The proposal aims to integrate pre-school provision into the school's current Foundation Stage 
(Reception) offer.  
  
We are exploring different options for how this could work in practice, but all options would allow us 
to provide places for up to 40 children. 
 
As part of this process, the Governing Board has spoken with the current Pre-school trustees and 
the local authority, and we are now consulting with: 
 
•Parents and carers of children at the school and pre-school 
•Staff at Rotherfield School and Rotherfield Pre-school 
•Local schools and early years providers 
•Members of the local community 
•Anyone else with an interest in early years provision in the area 
 
Rotherfield Primary School’s Governing Board will consider all comments received during the 
consultation before making a decision on the proposal. 
 
Consultation dates: 
 

Opens: Friday 4 July 2025 

Closes: Friday 1 August 2025 

Board decision: Tuesday 2 September 2025 
 
Have your say 
 

You can share your views by completing this form https://forms.office.com/e/cD1LrSbnVk 

 

We are also looking at how much demand there is for pre-school places in the local area. If you 
have a child aged 0 to 4, please take a moment to fill in this short survey — it will help us 
plan for the right level of provision: 
https://forms.office.com/e/a6BnAXFDLN 

 
Thank you for taking the time to share your views.  
 
Helen Miller, Chair of Governors                      Kate Bishop, Headteacher 

North Street 

Rotherfield 

East Sussex 

TN6 3NA 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Miss K Bishop BEd  

 Headteacher  

 Mrs J Seymour MSc PGCE 

 Deputy Headteacher 
 

 Telephone: 01892 852574      
                   Email: office@rotherfield-cps.e-sussex.sch.uk 
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